
Check It Out! 

FICTION 
Kate Angell, No Breaking My Heart 

Rhys Bowen, Crowned and Dangerous 

Sandra Brown, Sting 

Jim Butcher, Dresden Files Omnibus 

Volume One 

Anna Carlisle, Dark Road Home 

Caleb Carr, Surrender, New York 

Jennifer Close, The Hopefuls 

Rowan Coleman, We Are All Made of 

Stars 

Catherine Coulter, Insidious 

Bill Crider, Survivors Will Be Shot 

Twice 

Janet Evanovich, Curious Minds 

Linda Fairstein, Killer Look 

Heather Graham, Deadly Fate 

Andrew Gross, The One Man 

Rachel Hauck, The Wedding Shop 

Lucy Kinsley, Something New 

Debbie Macomber, Sweet Tomorrows 

Nick Mamatas, I Am Providence 

Liane Moriarty, Truly Madly Guilty 

Anthony O'Neill, The Dark Side 
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The Page Turners will meet on 

Wed. September 14th at 1:30 p.m., 

when they will discuss State of Wonder 

by Ann Patchett. 

The Page Turners II ~ Nonfiction 

book club will meet on Wed. 

September 28 at 1:30 p.m., at which 

time the group will discuss The Sixth 

Extinction by Elizabeth Kolbert.  

The main book display for this 

month showcases “What Your 

Neighbors Are Reading.” The display 

also encourages patrons to “Draw, 

Paint, Create!” 

Louise Penny, A Great Reckoning 

Susan Elizabeth Phillips, First Star I 

See Tonight 

Lisa Scottoline, Damaged 

Daniel Silva, The Black Widow 
Danielle Steel, Rushing Waters 

P.J. Tracy, The Sixth Idea 

Susan Wiggs, Family Tree 

Stuart Woods, Smooth Operator 

 

PAPERBACK FICTION 
Jayne Castle, Illusion Town 

Sheila Roberts, Home on Apple 

Blossom Road 

RaeAnne Thayne, Riverbend Road 

Maisey Yates, Tough Luck Hero 

 

AUDIOBOOKS ON CD 

David Rosenfelt, Outfoxed 

 

LARGE PRINT 

Jude Deveraux, The Girl From 

Summer Hill 

Just like July, August was a rather 

busy month for programming.  

First, we had two 

silk scarf classes 

taught by Julie 

Mader on August 

3rd.  This was a rather popular class 

with lovely results—check out the 

pictures online!  On August 10th we 

hosted a program by Ardent 

Solutions, a Reiki Workshop.  

This program was rather 

interesting.  On August 16 we 

hosted an Essential Oils Shower 

Melts program.  We also held a 

Minute-to-Win-it program on 

August 17 with a small but 

enthusiastic turnout.  On August 19 

we hosted the McCarthy Band and 

the music was very enjoyable 

Upcoming Programs:  

Sept. 14 – Oct. 19: Acrylic Painting 

Class.  

October 24 at 6:30pm: Brenden 

Heaney impersonating Moses Van 

Campen,  

October 25 at 6:30pm: 

Genealogy Class with 

Craig Braack,  

October 29 9-12pm: 

First Aid and AED with Ardent 

Solutions. 

 

NONFICTION 

Editors of Creative Publishing, First 

Time Sewing 

Oxmore House, All New Ball Book 

of Canning and Preserving 

Rebecca Lindamood, Not Your 

Mama’s Canning Book 

Ginevra Liptan, The Fibro Manual 

 

Creative Writing 
With  
Dr. Daniel Ellis 

 
 
 

Monday, September 19th 
 @ 6:30p.m.  

@ the Cuba Library  



We finished up the 

Summer Reading 

storytimes on Aug. 16 

and 18. Thank you to 

Marsha Long, Hannah 

Krull, and Josh Dalton 

for serving as volunteers to help with 

storytime throughout the summer. 

Make it @ Your Library ended on 

Aug. 17 with CD hovercrafts as the 

project. Teen program finished up on 

Aug. 22 with a pizza and karaoke 

party.  

August continued to have several 

special activities as part of the 

summer reading program. On Aug. 1, 

we had Chopped with the teens at 

the Cuba Cultural center. Judges this 

time around were Twila Barr and Mike 

& Leah Weber. The 

teens love this activity 

and it is a great 

opportunity for the 

library to collaborate 

with another Cuba organization.  

On Aug. 1, SBU Art Mobile came 

and did recycled art projects with the 

kids. The All American Dinosaur 

Show came on Aug. 4, and the show 

was so entertaining we already have 

plans to bring these paleontologists 

back next year. The Pfieffer Nature 

Center came on Aug. 11 for a special 

story time on Animal Olympics. The 

presenter brought a lot of hands on 

activities that the kids really 

enjoyed.  

On Aug. 18, we had our End of 

summer reading party. We 

celebrated the end of summer 

reading at Chamberlain park with 

Tamara Clothier doing face 

painting, Marinda Bunk donated 

the use of her bounce house, and 

the Berardi family donated snow 

cones (thank you, Berardi boys, 

for the donation of your time and 

hard work as well!)  

On Aug. 22-25, we had a 

Healthy Relationships class. This 

four day program was offered by 

Catt. Community Action. It taught 

elementary aged kids how to deal 

with bullying, inappropriate 

touching, and other tough topics. 

The kids who attended really 

learned a lot about how everyone 

is unique and that is a good thing! 

Summer reading drew to a 

close at the end of August. Our 

grand prize winners for the mini 

iPads were 

Kaleigh Kellogg 

(teen winner) and 

Alexandra Kocsis 

(kid winner) and 

the Leapfrog pad went to 

Christine Goldthwaite (pre-K 

winner). Our kids and teens 

reported reading a grand total of 

74,355 minutes for the summer.  

Thoughts From Tina...  

Coming Up... 

Memorials For August... 
FOR GIVEN BY 

Lucy Bosworth CRCS Retirees 

John Duncan Bradley Michael & Marjanne Kunz 

Virginia Chamberlain CRCS Retirees 

Nancy Cole CRCS Retirees 

De Donner CRCS Retirees 

Joyce Enderle CRCS Retirees 

Patricia Frost Connie & Wayne Emerson and Faye 

Terwilliger 

Arthur Higby Connie & Wayne Emerson 

Robert Jefferds Lions Club of Cuba, NY 

Dorothy Marshall Lions Club of Cuba, NY 

Barbara Spateholts The Riley Family and CRCS Retirees 

Doris Thompson Vicki & Michael Hook & 

daughter 

Kaleigh Wilday Sally & Larry Kus 
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Explorations in Acrylic Painting 
Weds. Sept 14 - Oct. 19th 

at 6:30 p.m. 

at the Cuba Library 


